On Sunday, 6/16/2019 at 9:27 pm, a
WWD traveling EB in the WB lanes
collided head-on with another vehicle
near MM 234. Camera footage was not
conclusive but ISP concluded that the
driver had been traveling the wrong
way. The WWD is assumed to have
entered the interstate at Black Hawk
Ave, the closest interchange.
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